
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Discusses Bilateral Relations With Iranian Ambassador

 

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his office

in Baghdad on Thursday 12/12/2013, His Excellency Hassan Danae Ambassador of the Islamic

Republic of Iran in Iraq.

During the meeting were discussed bilateral relations between Iraq and the Islamic Republic of

Iran and the ways to strengthen them so as to serve the interests of both peoples and

countries. The two sides also tackled the regional developments.


